
FARNSWORTH CONSTRUCTION & GRAVEL CO 

175 HWY 133 

PAONIA, CO. 

970-527-4434 

 

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman St., Room 215 

Denver, Co.  81428 

November 5, 2018 

 

Re:  Permit # M-1982-154 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Gravel has been mined out of the river portion of the permit; however, no 

additional surface disturbance has been associated with this mining.  The river 

portion is self-reclaiming each year with water runoff.  There have been no 

changes to the previous year’s map and no changes are anticipated for the 

upcoming year. 

 

Sincerely, 

Patricia M Farnsworth 

Patricia M. Farnsworth, PE 

Farnsworth Construction & Gravel Co. 


